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BOOT EXCHANGE SCHEME 
St Ives Town FC
Westwood Road
St Ives 
Cambridgeshire 
 
With football season coming to an end soon and before you decide to throw away your used football boots in that still have some life in them then why don’t you recycle them to allow Adults and children to put them to greater use.  

Instead of throwing those boots away or sticking them in the back of the cupboard which are now too small why not donate them. We are aware that growing feet can mean lots of expense for parents and St Ives Town FC would like to help and encourage children and adults to play and enjoy football.

How the scheme works:

Q. My child has loads of old football boots in the wardrobe/cupboard, but we don't need a new
     pair.   Can we still donate them?

A.Yes, please as the more pairs of boots we receive, the more children we can help.

Q. What kind of boot do you want.

A. Boots for the use on 3G and also grass

Q. My child does not play for St Ives can I still donate or exchange?

A. Absolutely this is open for all children and adults in St Ives and surrounding areas

Q. My child needs a pair of boots, but we don't have any old ones to exchange.

A. That's not a problem. We are running this initiative to help all children to play the sport they love. 
    When we have a stock of boots come along and pick out a pair of boots that will fit your child.
 
Q. Where and when can we exchange our boots?

A.  We will keep you posted on our website on stock we have received to exchange with regular 
      updates so please keep checking on  https://linkin.bio/stivestownfc/ or email me Maureen Clarke 
      at sitfc.finance@gmail

If you have boots and you would like to donate to the boot exchange you can drop them off now at the club and help get this scheme started, the sooner we can collect unused boots the sooner we can start helping.  All that we ask is that you give them a little bit of a clean if needed before dropping them in.

As we are coming to the end of the playing season we are open most evenings from 6pm and every Saturday from 9am throughout April and May.

Thank you for your support
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